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May 2009
AMAZING CHANGES FOR CMG AND A WHOLE NEW ATTITUDE AS WELL

I am excited to tell you about all of the changes the Board of Directors have instituted for CMG at our last conference.  As you know we, like all other businesses, are really under the gun these days.  The Board really took to heart Rahm Emanuel’s statement, “Don’t let a good crisis go to waste,” and made sweeping changes that will prepare us for the new century and new business climate.   What’s new?

· Both tracks, Consumer Color and Contract Color will have a workshop and produce a color palette at each conference, spring and fall.  So, if you miss a meeting you don’t have to wait a year to plug back in.  Come to both and be on top of today’s rapid movement of color.

· The workshops themselves are completely changed.  We have eliminated Design workshops and adopted the European model of discussing trends and influences at the beginning of the color workshops and then establishing our color reports based on this input.

· Workshops will be inter-industry, not industry specific.  There is enough cross knowledge on the part of everyone that industry specific workshops no longer seem necessary. Report Backs, however, will still have industry notations.

· We will have actual printed copies of the new color palettes available at the end of each conference to take home with you.  We tried this with Color Visions in Seattle and it was such a success that we are working to bring this also to both Contract and Consumer Colors.  This will be a special bonus for attendees only.  Anyone who does not attend the conference will have to wait for the regular color cards that come out later.  We exist solely to produce our color reports which are produced at conferences.  If you don’t come to the conference, you do not contribute to the quality of our color reports.  Hence the carrot.
· FINALLY, the end of all night steering sessions.  All steering will take place during daylight hours. 

· An all new conference format - more active, more of what you want, more free time.
· Big changes in the online Member Directory coming soon.  Members will be able to add their picture, fill out a profile, summarize talks they give or things they specialize in, list areas of their expertise, and have a link to their own website.

· A brand new active web presence:

All new CMG members-only chat rooms/blog sites, where we can chat, visit CMG 
  success stories, see product shots and stories about their creation.   www.colormarketingpros.org


Online photo library with members photos authorized for publication for report 
  backs and both member and public use.

New CMG sites on LinkedIn and FaceBook are already up.  I urge you to visit and 
  join.  LinkedIn is open to everyone, not just CMG members.

· Membership:

We have eliminated the lengthy employment restrictions placed especially on  younger potential members.

We have a new Company Membership that allows companies the ability to send a different employee to each meeting.  This has long been requested.

The Board has many more changes in the works and in store for you based on surveys and our Re-Envision CMG workshop in Seattle.  SO STAY TUNED TO THIS SITE.

And, as always, your input is always welcome.  This is your organization so take part!

Best regards,
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James Martin, CMG, President
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